Moorlands Junior School Newsletter

12th October 2018

Harvest Festival

Just a reminder that our Harvest Festival will take place at **9.30am on Thursday.** This will be led by Y4 but all families are invited to attend.

We are still taking donations for our Harvest collection which is growing rapidly by the day. Thank you to those families who have already sent in donations.

As in previous years we will be supporting Wood Street Mission's Christmas collection. They ask for any donations of food in tins and packets which have a sell by date of at least late December. Any donations of toiletries (adult, child, baby) to help families set up a new home are also very welcome.

Once a week, take a peek!

It's that time of year again and our unwelcome visitors are back so please remember to check your child's hair for head lice. You can always visit the local pharmacy for advice on treatment.

Humanities Week

What a fabulous week we have had. The children have immersed themselves in their Humanities topics this week. Have a look at our special edition Humanities Week newsletter to see what they got up to.

It was lovely to see so many of you visiting this afternoon to share with your children their learning and to see the wonderful things they will have been doing.

Friends of Moorlands Film Night

Thank you to everyone who attended our first event of the year last night. I have honestly never seen so many unicorns in one place, it was such a magical evening.

Pizza was scoffed, drinks were quaffed and the film was a hit

Thank you for supporting these evenings which raise much needed funds to help us to continue to improve the learning and play environment for your children.

Big Worker of the Week

3C Evie Body

3P Zachary Mann

4C William Lightening

4L Isabella Leyden

WN Zayan Beigh

5S Phoebe Bradburn

5T Matilda Taylor

6G Mackenzie Woodward

6S Belle Hocking



Stars of the Week

3C James Tranter

3P Noah Murphy

4C Mahmood Baghdadi

4L Ali Khzali

WN Zane Doran

5S Alex Gilbert

5T Rowan Leeming

6G Abbie Roberts-Skinkis

6S Maisie Ellis



Dates for your diary

Monday 15th October: Y3-5 Nasal flu vaccinations

Thursday 18th October- 9.30am: Harvest Festival,

Friday 19th October- finish for half term

Tuesday 29th October: Back to school.

Friday 2nd November—4L Assembly

Monday 5th November 1.15pm Soiree

6th November—5T to Sale Grammar School Space and Earth Workshop

Friday 9th November –4C Assembly

Friday 9th November—Open morning for Y1 parents
9am-11am

Friday 9th November—Eco Council members to Portico Library

Wednesday 14th November- Y5 to Space talk and film

Wednesday 14th November—Y3 to Dewa

Thursday 15th November—9.10am Music Assembly (Choir, orchestra and School Recorder Group)

Monday 19th-Friday 23rd November—Science Week

Monday 19th November—Sublime Science workshops whole school

Tuesday 20th Nove3mber—WN tree planting project

Friday 23rd November– Own clothes day for chocolate donations

Friday 23rd November 2.30-3.30pm Open afternoon for parents re Science Week

Monday 26th November—Y5 to Jodrell Bank

Thursday 29th November—FOM Make and Take Event

Friday 30th November—3C Assembly

Friday 7th December—5S Assembly

Thursday 13th December—Own clothes Day for bottle donations

Thursday 13th December - Christmas Lunch Day

Friday 14th December—3P Assembly

Friday 14th December –Waterside Father Christmas production– Whole School

Friday 14th Christmas Fair -3.30pm-5pm

Monday 17th December—Lower School Christmas Party

Tuesday 18th December—Upper School Christmas Party

Wednesday 19th December—9.30am Carol Concert

Thursday 20th December—9.30am Carol Concert

Thursday 20th December 3.30pm-Finish for Christmas

School Crossing Patrol Vacancy—Still vacant!!

There is a job vacancy for a school crossing patrol officer on the Dane Road/Temple Road junction. The vacancy is for 10.25 hours a week, 8am-9.10am and 3.05-4pm Mon-Fri.

Please contact 0161 912 4704 for more information.

Did You Know?

Our school website is updated weekly with all the up-to-date information you may want to know about school.

Don't forget to pop back regularly to see what's new.

www.moorlandsjuniorschool.com

Old Cars

Thank you to everyone who donated their old cars to WN . They were delighted to receive them and are putting them to good use each day.

Letters Home

Head Lice letter to Lower School
Sale Sports Club Half Term Sports
Camp

Y3 trip to Chester